
Notice of Ongoing Development 

Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act 1997, Section 27c 

Under Regulation 41 of the Town and Country Planning                           

(Development Management Procedure) (Scotland) Regulations 2013 

 

Notice is hereby given that planning permission has been granted subject to conditions. 

 
 
Further information regarding the planning permission including the conditions, if any, on which it has 

been granted can be obtained during office hours at Pullar House, 35 Kinnoull Street, Perth, PH1 5GD; 

by telephoning the Council’s Customer Service Centre on 01738 475300; or at any time by emailing 

DevelopmentManagement@pkc.gov.uk or viewing the planning application details online via Public 

Access at http://www.pkc.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reviewed April  2018 

Development address or 
describe location of 
development 

 

 

 

Description of development  

HOW WE USE YOUR PERSONAL INFORMATION 

The information provided by you will be used by Perth & Kinross Council to 

process the planning permission. The information may be published on the 

internet as part of the Council’s Planning Portal. 

The Council may check information provided by you, or information about you 

provided by a third party, with other information held by us. We may also get 

information from certain third parties or share your information with them in 

order to verify its accuracy, prevent or detect crime, protect public funds or 

where required by law. 

For further information, please look at our website 

www.pkc.gov.uk/dataprotection; email dataprotection@pkc.gov.uk or phone 

01738 477933. 
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